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August 30, 2016
To the parents/guardians of Miss Wright’s students:


Hello, and welcome to 7th grade English and Language Arts (ELA). My name is Miss Kaitlyn Wright, and it is with great pleasure that I welcome you into our classroom. I believe that an open line of communication between school and home helps facilitate a successful academic year. Therefore, I wanted to take a moment to allow you to get to know me and give you some brief information about what you can expect this school year.


This will be my fifth year teaching 7th grade ELA at SMS. I have worked with students at all levels of instruction over the past few years. Before joining the amazing staff here, I completed my Bachelor’s degree at Arcadia University in English Education. During that time, I gained experience in classrooms of all kinds; from George Washington High School in the center of Philadelphia, to public and charter schools in and around the city. I also spent a semester abroad at the University of Limerick in Ireland where I gained a more global perspective of classroom environments. I am currently working toward obtaining a Master’s degree in Curriculum Design at Salisbury University with a concentration in language and learning. Each year, I eagerly plan lessons that revolve around a challenging curriculum, and bring my experiences with diverse students into the local classroom.


Our curriculum this year will adhere to the Common Core Standards for Career and College Readiness. In the classroom, your child will have the opportunity to participate in rigorous lessons that will push them toward a deeper understanding and appreciation of complex text. We will focus on skills that will help prepare students for real world literature they will encounter after graduating high school. Finally, students will seek to connect themes we explore in text to their own lives and experience through analysis, discussion, and writing. I look forward to keeping the lines of communication open this year. If there is anything I can do to help you understand what is happening in ELA this year, please feel free to contact me using the information listed below. Thank you in advance for your dedication to your child and to our classroom.


Sincerely yours,



Miss Kaitlyn Wright
Grade 7 ELA Salisbury Middle School
410-677-5149
GET INFORMATION AND UPDATES THROUGHOUT THE YEAR AT MY WEBSITE: � HYPERLINK "http://misswrightsms.weebly.com" �http://misswrightsms.weebly.com�








